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Longhoughton C of E Primary School

May Newsletter 2017
Welcome to the Summer Term. I hope everyone had a restful Easter.
Annual Fair and Fun Afternoon - Friday 26th May

We will be holding our Annual Fun Afternoon on Friday 26th May. The Governors have once again agreed that we can close school early so that we can start the fair at 2pm. School will be closing at 1.45 so that parents can collect their children and then be ready to go together to the Fun Afternoon (family & friends can also come along and join in!). Any children who cannot be collected at 1.45pm or attend Acorns at 3.15pm will be looked after by school staff. 
The PFA and staff have been hard at work planning and organising stalls and activities. Some children may be asked to help run the stalls and activities for a short while but they will also have time to enjoy the fun and spend their money!  Entry is 50p per family which includes an ice lolly for the children.
	

	Some of the stalls and activities

	· Hook a Duck

· Guess the number of sweets in the jar
· Beat the Goalie
· Treasure Hunt

· Guess the Name of the Bear
· Emergency Vehicles
	· Refreshments
· BBQ

· Bottle Pull
· Tombola 

· Tattoos

· Crafts stalls

· Tug of War


Sainsbury’s School Games Update

During the Spring Term France and Egypt Classes took part in 2 more netball competitions and 2 swimming galas at Willowburn. Photographs of the winning teams can be seen on the school website.  

Currently the Castle scores are: 

Alnwick  130
Bamburgh 131
Dunstanburgh 91
Warkworth 108
Collection of used school uniform
Old school uniform cannot be put in the Bag2School collection.  Kelly McNee has informed us that a  family in Newcastle have set up a recycling school uniform group - all uniform needs to be clean & free from rips or tears.  This would be a great way to recycle our old uniform logo as everything from our school will be sent out to Africa for children to wear in their schools. 

The uniform needs to be donated at the end of the school year (July). Kelly has kindly offered to take it down to Newcastle to drop it off for us.
Class Worship/End of Year Event

If you remember last year we did not hold Class Worships in the Summer Term instead we held a whole school event towards the end of the school year, combining an end of year celebration with the Achievers’ Awards. We are going to repeat this again this summer. 

Please note, Brazil’s Class Worship from the Spring Term has been re-scheduled and will take place on Wednesday 24th May.

Dates for the diary

Thursday 18th May – Bag2School collection

Wednesday 24th May – Brazil Class Worship, 9:15am in the hall, parents & grandparents welcome.
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Friday 26th May – Sponsored Walk 

Friday 26th May – School closes at 1:45pm for half term
Friday 26th May – Spring Fair, 2pm

Monday 5th June – School starts 
Friday 23rd June – Armed Forces Camo Day (non-uniform day)

Tuesday 27th June – provisional date for Sports Day

This newsletter can also be read on the school website – www.longhoughton.northumberland.sch.uk
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